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Unless there reasonable training established and available, and the permitting 

process is in place right from the start of implementation this will cause an 

unreasonable delay in purchasing a gun, violating a citizens 2nd amendment right. I 

consider and feel strongly that the permit requirement is unreasonable and 

infringement in itself. The magazine capacity restrictions are unreasonable as well 

what you are labeling high capacity is in reality standard capacity.             


